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the water. Then Graves' voice catches light. Her musical 
styles run the gamut from gypsy fable to swing to the con-
temporary roots-pop sound uniquely her own. 
 
Brief Bio: 
 
 With appearances on radio and tv as well as hun-
dreds of concerts at small and large venues and festivals 
across Canada and the U.S., Graves' three independent re-
leases as a singer songwriter have garnered consistent 
praise.   
 
 She spent five years performing with the four wom-
en a capella group  Malaika, touring the U.S. and releasing 
two full length CD’s. Her last CD ‘Stray’ was aired on 
CBC’s Richardson’s Round-up & Heartland as well as nu-
merous campus radio stations.  
  
 Graves was born in Halifax and has lived in BC and 
Ontario most of her life. She makes rural Ontario her home, 
living in a quaint one-room schoolhouse near Balderson. 
She has studied jazz vocal improvisation and performance 
with Sheila Jordan (Banff Centre for the Arts, NY State). 
Christine was nominated for the KM Hunter Award by the 
Ontario Art’s Council in 2000. 
 
 Christine is joined by long-time collaborators Fred 
Guignion (slide, electric and acoustic guitars) and Pat  
Giunta (bass, percussion and vocals). Look for special 
guests at the show. 
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NOTICE OF  
COMMUNITY  

MEETING 
 

FRIENDS OF BLACK RIVER WATERSHED 
 

PLACE - MILFORD TOWN HALL 
 

DATE - November 11th 
 

TIME - 1:00 pm 
 

AGENDA   
 

• Activity and progress over the summer 

• Results of Water Quality Testing and 

• Plans for future Water Quality Testing 

• Tree Planting Program for properties  

            on the Black River (See below) 

Tree Planting Grants 
 

The Friends of Black River Watershed 
in partnership with  

The Prince Edward Stewardship Council  
and Quinte Conservation 

are offering a tree planting program  
to landowners in the Black River Watershed 

 
Funding assistance will cover .50 cents  
per seedling. Minimum 300 seedlings 

Must prepare site for planting  
and have tree care plan. 

 
Please contact: Andrew Mack,  

Quinte Conservation 613-968-3434 
  

All applications will be reviewed  
and prioritized by review committee. 

Saturday, Dec. 2nd   
The Ladies of the Cherry Valley 

United Church  
are having another  

Bake Sale/Craft Sale  
in the Church Hall from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM.   All 
Vendors are local Artists or Groups offering hand craft-
ed items sure to please someone on your gift list and a 
Cherry Valley Church Bake Sale is always a must go 
event.  See you there. 


